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5 MHz Licence Renewed 

  

Several members have inquired about the status of the 5 MHz (60 metre) trial licence that was 

due to expire on 24 January 2020.  

RSM and NZ Defence have agreed to an extension of the 60 metre trial licence for a further six 

months until 24 July 2020 to give us all time to work out a more permanent solution. 

Conditions of use remain the same as previously – see http://www.nzart.org.nz/info/60m   

If you already hold a sub-licence from NZART you do not need to change anything.  

If you don’t hold a sub-licence and wish to take part in the trial, please see the links on web 

page for the Frequently Asked Questions and the application form for the special trial license. 

  

Don Wallace ZL2TLL 

NZART Administration Liaison Officer  
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